
 
 
2025 HCPCS and Physician-Administered Drug Reimbursement Updates  
 
UnitedHealthcare Community Plan of Louisiana (UHC) is sharing IB 25-17: 2025 HCPCS and 
Physician-Administered Drug Reimbursement Updates on behalf of the Louisiana 
Department of Health. Louisiana Medicaid has updated its fee-for-service (FFS) files to 
include new and revised Healthcare Common Procedure Coding System (HCPCS) codes, 
effective for services rendered on or after January 1, 2025. These updates were reflected in 
the May 20, 2025 remittance advice. 
 
Reimbursement rates for physician-administered drugs (PAD) under Professional Services 
are being updated. New rates, based on wholesale acquisition costs, will be phased in over 
the coming weeks.  
 
UHC will update its system to incorporate these changes within 30 days of this notification. 
It will also reprocess any claims not paid in accordance with the 2025 HCPCS and 
physician-administered drug updates within 30 days of this notice. 
 
LDH has published Informational Bulletin 25-17 for your reference IB25-17.pdf. 
 
For questions or concerns regarding any bulletin, contact UnitedHealthcare Community Plan at 1-
866-675-1607.  
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